
 
 

"ICT4D in the Field" by Aurora European Universities Alliance 
 
Final conference for postgraduate students undertaking the global course "ICT4D in the Field" by 
Aurora European Universities Alliance will be held today, Monday, 28 June 2021, 4.30pm (MYT). 
Our UNIMAS students will present their work together with students from the Aurora European 
Universities Alliance and University of Development Studies, Ghana. 
All are welcomed to join this webinar. To join, click the event link below: 
 
Event link: https://vu-live.zoom.us/j/95495246826 
Passcode: ICT4DitF 

https://vu-live.zoom.us/j/95495246826

